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24th June 2019  

   

   

Dear Parent/Carer,   

   

As part of our PE curriculum, Oaklands Junior School has been very fortunate to be offered a 

chance for each class to have a taster gym session at Pinewood Gym, run by professional 

coaches.   

   

Year 6 will be going to Pinewood on Thursday 27th June.   

   

Each class will be walking to and from the gym leaving school at 12.45pm after finishing their 

lunch.  They will be back in time for the end of the school day.   

   

The gym session will be split between games on the field and a 45-minute session in the gym 

itself.  Your child will wear their PE kit to the gym; please could you provide either a sun hat 

or raincoat on the day depending on the weather.  If you are able to help walk the children to 

and from Pinewood Gym, please could you indicate this on the permission slip below.  

   

In order for your child to take part you will need to complete the permission slip below and 

return this to their class teacher.   

   

Yours faithfully,   

     

Mrs. S. Alexander   

PE Subject Leader   

___________________________________________________________________________

Pinewoood Gym Taster Sessions 

   
I give permission for __________________________________________________ in Class _____ 

to take part in the Pinewood Gym Taster Session on Thursday 27th June..   

    

   My child requires medication to be taken to the 

event, e.g. Inhaler/Epipen.   

   I am able to help walk the children to and from 

Pinewood Gym.  

  

  Name; ____________________________________________________________  

  

  

Signed: ___________________________________________ (Parent/Carer)   
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